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January 23, 2015  
 
 
 
Mr Augusto Moran Nuques 
President 
Comité Olímpico Ecuatoriano 
 
Via email: presidencia@coe.org.ec  
 
 
Dear President, 
 
Thank you for your letter of 21 January which was sent to our previous President, Mr 
John Fahey. 
  
I am replying on behalf of our current President, Sir Craig Reedie, to acknowledge 
receipt of your letter and to inform you that the issues you raise are presently the 
subject of an Investigatory Commission established by WADA. That Commission has 
commenced its work and when it has completed it, will be able to report on the matters 
that you raise. 
  
There are other issues in your note which are the province of the IAAF and the IOC, and 
I am sure you will receive a response from them accordingly. 
  
 
Kind regards, 
 

 
 
David Howman 
Director General 
 
 

 

 

 

 


